Department of Conservation
1e Papa Atawbhai

OIAD-2971
30 May 2023

Téna koe

Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of Conservation,
received on 02 May 2023 in which you asked for:

A list of all generators owned or leased by DOC. Please include:
- Outputin kVA,
- Location,
- Fuel type,
- Date purchased or added to the fixed asset register.

To provide you with the information in response to your request in an accessible format, we
have attached a PDF document. This is broken down as per the information you have
outlined in your request including; DOC Region, Generator, Output in kVA, Location, Fuel
type and Date purchased or date added to the fixed asset register. Where we don’t know the
date of purchase this information has been refused pursuant to Section 18(e) of the OIA,
despite reasonable efforts, some of the ‘Output in kVA’ and ‘Date purchased or added to the
fixed asset register information cannot be found.

Item Date Document description Decision
1 19 May Departmental OIA - OIAD-2971 - Released in full
2023 Generators

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed documents
may be published on the Department’s website.

If you wish to discuss this with the Department, please contact Amanda Cockburn, National
Business Support Manager on 027 213 3118 or by email acockburn@doc.govi.nz.

Naku noa, na

CJ Juby
Director, Business Services
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